From:

To: Planning
Subject: RE: Hill View Barn, Downdale Road, Staintondale, - NYM/2018/0368/FL
Date: 28 June 2018 15:28:09

Dear Sir or Madam,
Thank you for your email with regards to the above reference number.

We provide standing advice in place of individual responses to planning consultations on
or near ancient woodland.

Please view the following link to the Forestry Commission and Natural England’s
standing advice in relation to ancient woodland and veteran trees.

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/ancient-woodland-and-veteran-trees-protection-surveys-

licences

Should you require bespoke advice in relation to this planning application, please let us
know.

Kind regards,

Serena Clifford
Area Administration Officer
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